The Living Well Safeguarding Policy Statement

The Trustees of The Living Well have adopted the safeguarding policies and procedures of the
Church of England and the Diocese of Canterbury. These are set out in the Diocese of
Canterbury guidelines, ‘Safeguarding Children and Vulnerable Adults from Harm’.

In particular we are committed to:

The safeguarding of all those who come into our care particularly those who are
vulnerable

Carefully selecting and training paid and voluntary staff who might come into contact
with those who are vulnerable, using the Disclosure and Barring Service amongst other

tools, to check their sustainability

Responding without delay to every complaint made which suggest that any person
may have been harmed

Co-operating fully with the police, local authority, church authority or any other
appropriate statutory body in any investigation

Ministering appropriately to anyone who has experienced abuse

Extending pastoral care to those who have offended against children or vulnerable
adults whilst ensuring that children and vulnerable adults are protected from them

Here at The Living Well we seek to provide a safe space to all who come, and to treat
individuals with respect, dignity and confidentiality.

We will not disclose that an individual is known to us, or provide any information
about that person, except in an instance where we have been told that serious injury
or harm will be caused to another individual/or the person themselves; a disclosure
of child abuse; knowledge that a miscarriage of justice will occur; that one of our
team is summoned by a Court of Law or that terrorist acts have been disclosed.

In the event of any such circumstances being disclosed we follow the procedures
outlined in the Canterbury Diocesan Guidelines, ‘Safeguarding Children and
Vulnerable Adults from Harm’ (a copy is available in the office) and would refer to
the Diocesan Safeguarding Team.
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